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UNI — Additive Manufacturing 
Purpose and History 

The University of Northern Iowa (UNI) — Additive Manufacturing budget unit funding is appropriated from 
the General Fund to the UNI.  The funding is used for expansion of the UNI Metal Casting Center’s 
additive manufacturing capabilities related to investment castings technology and industry support.   

Funding — State General Fund 

The appropriation was first made for FY 2020 through the General Fund with the 2019 enactment of 
SF 608 (FY 2020 Economic Development Appropriations Act).  Any unexpended funds appropriated to 
the UNI from the General Fund for Additive Manufacturing are available for expenditure in the following 
fiscal year.  The UNI is required to make a good faith effort to coordinate support from private entities for 
the expansion of additive manufacturing. 
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